Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)

From: Dennis Winters <wintersdennis41@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 1:48 PM

To: Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)

Subject: Re: Central City Filing

Mr. Hinton,

With regard to the discrepancy between the 20 percent (to $3.97) versus the request for an increase of 15 percent (to
$3.81), we discussed the matter with the two Districts and decided to go with a lower increase. With regard o whether
the Central City retail customers will have an increase of 15 percent the same as the wholesale customers. This will be
done thru Ordinance (which is completed but not adopted until the second reading which will take place on the 2nd
Wednesday in August prior to the proposed increases). | can send a copy of the proposed ordinance if you need it or |
can send the adopted ordinance after the 2nd Wednesday in August or both it you need them. If there are any other
items that you need or questions that you have, please contact me. Thanks for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Dennis Winters

City Attorney - Central City
214 N. First Street

Central City, KY 42330
270-754-5097

On Tuesday, July 5, 2022, 11:43:01 AM CDT, Hinton, Daniel E (PSC) <dehinton@ky.gov> wrote:

Mr. Winters,

In reviewing the Central City filing, Staff has the following requests:

e Explain the discrepancy between the “Central City Water Rate Analysis” showing an increase of 20 percent (to
$3.97) to the tariff and notice showing an increase of 15 percent (to $3.81). Did Central City just decide to go
with a lower increase?

e Explain whether the rates charged to Central City’s retail customers will also be increased by the same
percentage (15%) the wholesale rates are proposed to increase.

Responses can be emailed to me at this address.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks.



Daniel



